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It has come to our notice from the various statutory bodies on occurrence of ragging in Professional and
Technical colleges under the aegis of this University.

In continuation to our earlier notice in this regard this is to clarify that appropriate measure in-line with
directives of Hon'ble Supreme Court and subsigeunt notifications made by the AICTE/ UGC/ BPUT for
prevention and prohibition of ragging should be taken care of. Any departure from the said notification
shall be viewed seriously including withdrawal of affiliation.
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